LAWRENCE INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY College of Engineering HIGHLAND PARK MICHIGAN

June 27, 1940

Mr. Gwinn Henry, Athletic Director University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Mr. Henry:

THE PARTY OF THE P

Do you have a graduate to recommend for our basketball coaching position which is now open? We are interested in a University of Kansas man for the post.

The salary would depend upon his worth to the institution as a teacher assistant in other sports, etc.

We will be pleased to receive applications. These should be submitted immediately since we hope to fill the position before August 1st.

Very truly yours,

(Signed) Don Ridler

Director of Athletic Department.